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Specification

Product name

Rated voltage/frequency

Power

Noise

CADR(PM2.5)

Air Purifier

100-240V~ 50/60Hz

24W

≤58dB(A)

100m³/h

Model

Product size

Net weight

Applicable area

Fuselage materials

KJ100G-C9

21*21*33cm

1.8kg

30㎡

ABS,PP



1. Take out the 

transparent packaging 

bag and properly put it;

2. Turn the bottom cover 

counterclockwise and 

remove the filter;

3. Open the packaging bag 

of the filter and put it back 

into the filter according to 

the direction;

4. Install the bottom 

cover clockwise;

5. Place the product on 

a flat surface, insert the 

adapter and connect the 

power supply.

Remove plastic wrappers from products and store them out of reach of 

infants or children or throw them away. If you turn over, you risk choking.Notice
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MENUMODE FUNCTIONAL DESCRIPTION

Ÿ After the power is connected, click the power button to turn 
the machine motor;

Ÿ The machine is started in the auto mode. The sensor is 
preheated. 

Ÿ After 30 seconds of operation, the air quality indicator will 
display according to the current air quality and automatically 
select the corresponding gear to run. The three-digit digital 
tube displays data in PM2.5 by default. 

Ÿ In the state of manual wind speed adjustment or sleep mode, 
tap the auto button, and the wind speed control will be 
automatically controlled according to the data returned by the 
sensor.

Ÿ Max speed in auto mode will be level 3.

Ÿ In auto mode or sleep mode, click the speed button, and the 
machine runs according to the user's specified wind speed.

Ÿ Max speed in manual mode will be turbo.

Ÿ The UV lamp is turned off by default. In any state, the UV lamp 
button can be turned on manually.

Ÿ After using the machine for 1800h, the filter prompt light will 
be lit and displayed in the form of breathing light.

Ÿ Filter reset: press the sleep button for 3 seconds (there is a 
sound), the filter indicator is off, and the timing starts again.

Ÿ Touch the timer button on the operation panel, and the 3-bit 
digital tube will automatically turn into the time interface, and 
the timing stops will be 1-8 hours respectively. After setting, 
the timing interface will display 5S clock, and then the panel 
will automatically return to the PM2.5 display state.

Ÿ Timer cancel: if the timing light is on for a long time with 
timing setting, press the timing button for 3S for a long time to 
cancel the current timing, and the timing function indicator will 
be off after the cancellation. 

Ÿ The timing is completed according to the set running time. The 
timing function is closed and the machine automatically shuts 
down.
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